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Since you have already gone through AT training and have had teaching experience, you are not required to go to all of the AT training sessions again.  There are, however, two sessions you are required to attend:  Session I  (Oct. 25) will be a helpful review of class management techniques, and Session IV ( Nov. 11-15) in which you will observe an AT class.  During Session I you will be asked to share about your previous experience as an AT.  Your attendance is mandatory at both of these sessions.





